



Asa Hutchinson Governor Stacy Hurst Secretary

December 3, 2020

The Honorable Willie Summers Mayor, City of Perry PO Box 36 Perry, AR 72125

Re: Perry Depot - Perry, Perry County

Dear Mayor Summers:

I am happy to inform you that the State Review Board of the Arkansas Historic Preservation Program, an agency of the Department of Arkansas Heritage, has approved the nomination of the above referenced property to the National Register of Historic Places. The nomination will be forwarded to the National Register office in Washington, D.C. where it will be evaluated by their professional staff. If they concur with the judgment of the State Review Board, it may be granted inclusion in the National Register. I will inform you of their decision at the earliest opportunity.

Again, I thank you for your interest in our state's resources. If you have any questions concerning this nomination or any aspect of historic preservation in Arkansas, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Scott Kaufman

Director

cc: The Honorable Toby L. Davis

The Honorable Mark Johnson

The Honorable Rick Beck

Ms. Eva Coffman Michael Hibblen Buford and Lynda Suffridge
Perry County Historical and Genealogical Society
U. S. Congressman French Hill
Preserve Arkansas